
Murdered 
Indigenous 
Persons 
Awareness Walk 

Friday, May 5, 2023 at 4 P.M. 
Beaver Dam, second floor, student center 
With speakers and special guests. Walk will begin and 

end in the dam. All are welcome and invited to attend! 

American Indian and Alaska Native people have long experienced 
disproportionately high rates of violence compared to other 
Americans. In 2021, President Joe Biden designated May 5 as 
National Missing and Murdered Indigenous Persons Awareness Day 
to recognize American missing and murdered Indigenous women 
(MMIW) and missing and murdered Indigenous persons (MMIP). 

Excerpted from www.wernative.com. 


